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Gautho, Julia

From: kyle josephson <kyl3jos3phson@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 1:05 PM
To: City Council
Subject: McGregor Pump track

Hi,  
 
My name is Kyle Josephson and I’m currently a resident in Capitola. 
 
I’m wriƟng to express my concern about the current condiƟon of the McGregor pump track aŌer these past winter 
storms. The track itself is in need of repairs and is currently not being used to its full potenƟal.  
 
In addiƟon, it would be great to see a long term plan put in place for maintenance. A simple soluƟon could be asphalƟng 
the surface. This would provide a consistent, maintenance free riding surface and also open the track to other users than 
cyclist (skateboards, scooters, etc..).  
 
Looking forward to seeing how the city of Capitola repairs and improves this wonderful part of our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kyle Josephson  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


